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Date: 1/31/2025 Instrument #: 100697 

Instrument Location: South Processing Room Anchorage Jail  

Supervisor Name and Agency: Jason Cusack, Anchorage Police Department 

Describe the Status Change or Issue with the Instrument: 
I was notified of several RFI detected status messages received over the past few days. I then had an 
interference detected status message on the external standard. I rebooted the instrument, 
disconnected the breath hose, and then reconnected the breath hose. I then conducted two non-
drinking subject tests and did not run into any other problems.  

If instrument was placed in service or removed from service, fill out the appropriate sections below. 

In Service Date/Time: Click or tap here to enter text. 

Out of Service Date/Time: Click or tap here to enter text. 

For Use by SCDL Additional Notes 

Verified 16 consecutive RFI messages from 1/29/25 through 1/31/25. Instrument appears to be 
working normally as of Ofc. Cusack’s reboot and reseating the breath hose connections on 1/31/25. 
Further evaluation of this issue will occur with the next In Field Instrument Review cycle. Most 
subjects were able to be successfully tested on other APD-assigned DataMasters. Neither other APD-
assigned DataMaster experienced a similar issue during the date range in question. DJW 02/03/2025 

Email completed form to dps.scdl.toxicology@alaska.gov. 
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